
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council Regular Session MEETING DATE: October 19, 2021 

FROM: Andy Yeager, Director of Electric Utilities 

SUBJECT: City Council Approval to purchase a 2022 F-350 work truck from the Florida Sheriff’s Bid 

# 20-VEL-28.0 in the total amount of $51,894.25from Duval Ford and to surplus truck # 

406, a 2004 Dodge which has far out lived its useful life. Andy Yeager 
 

BACKGROUND 

Vehicle # 406. An electric department truck that was transferred to the department from the Water 

Department years ago, has far outlived its useful life and is in need of replacement. Actual invoicing and 

disbursement of funds will not take place until late in our fiscal year of 2022 but need the approval to 

put a place holder to make sure we get the vehicle in this next budget year of 2022. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

$51,894.25 from the Electric Department FY 2022 Capitol Budget. 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approved the purchase of a 2022 F-350 work truck from the Florida Sheriff’s bid # 20-VEL-28.0, in the 

total amount of $ 51,894.25 from Duval Ford and to surplus truck # 406 a 2004 Dodge which has far 

outlived its useful life 

 


